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Dear Jigsaw Champion, 
 
as we head towards the end of the academic year we would love to hear how you 
have been getting on with your Jigsaw resources. Whether you are just getting 
started, have the programme fully embedded or are somewhere in between, please 
take a few minutes to complete the short on-line survey. Just click on the link below. 
We only need one response per school. 
 
There’s lots of room for comment and if you have a great story of something you’ve 
been doing in school do let me know, either in the survey or email 
direct. angela@jigsawpshe.com   Similarly, if you have any questions or are 
experiencing any difficulties get in touch and I’ll do what I can to support you. 
 
I have very much enjoyed working with you over the past year and having the 
opportunity to meet so many of you at training sessions. I’m looking forward to 
continuing our Jigsaw journey next year and beyond. 
 
Thank you so much for supporting Jigsaw and I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Angela 
 

CLICK HERE TO ACCESS THE 
SURVEY:  https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/SolihullJune/ 
 

Please complete by 30th June 2018 

 

Angela Milliken 

Senior Consultant: Regional Manager Midlands & Scotland 

Jigsaw PSHE Ltd 

Mobile: 07772191210 Office: 01202 377192 

Email: angela@jigsawpshe.com 
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